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Comments: Aloha, As an avid dancer I find it horrible how the system wants people to 
be afraid to dance. Dancing is a joious activity as long as we respect each other. People 
should be allowed to bob their heads, snap their fingers and even shimmy their hips if 
the rhythm moves them. Hula which was the way that most information was passed in 
Hawaii should not be restricted anywhere in Hawaii. The Liquor Control has many 
special conditions that regulate a patron's actions inside an establishment that serves 
alcohol. I feel dancing should not be one of the things that they regulate, but if they do, 
there should be allowances for flowing movement. Currently the rules descriminate 
against people who have to much joy in there step and people like me who have a 
disability that will not allow them to stand still for any long amounts of time. I am greatful 
that the doctors performed many surgeris on my legs that allow me to dance each step 
of my life. Mahalo for listing to my concerns. Anthony Simmons 


